MEDICAL SCIENCES (PGIMS)
UNIVERSITY OF PERADENIYA

POST OF DIRECTOR (FIRST DIRECTOR)

Applications are invited from those who are suitably qualified for
the Post of Director of the Postgraduate Institute of Medical Sciences
(PGIMS), University of Peradeniya.

In terms of the Ordinance of the Postgraduate Institute of Medical
Sciences, the Director, is a full time officer who will be the Principal
Executive Officer, Principal Academic Officer and Accounting Officer
of the Institute. The tenure of the office is three years and applicants
should preferably be below the age of 62 years and should not be more
than 65 years of age as at 29.10.2020.

The prospective candidate should possess the Board Certification or
Doctoral [PhD or equivalent] in a medical specialty. An experience in
administering an academic entity is an added advantage. The successful
candidate should possess excellent interpersonal skills necessary
to perform duties in a multi-disciplinary academic environment and
understanding of the Institute's commitment to the community. He/
She will be responsible for providing academic leadership.

The Director is eligible to receive a salary, other approved allowances
and transport facilities as per the Establishment Circular Letter No.
13/2015 of the University Grants Commission and its subsequent
amendments from time to time.

Applicants should send in their applications along with the Curriculum
Vitae and a Vision Statement for the Institute under registered post
addressed to the Office of the Vice - Chancellor, University of Peradeniva,
Peradeniva on or before 29.10.2020. The title of the post should be
indicated on the top left-hand corner of the envelope. Applications
which are incomplete or illegible or do not conform to the stated
requirements or received after the closing date will be rejected.

Further details could be obtained from the Assistant Registrar/Faculty
of Medicine, University of Peradeniva on 081-2396201 during normal
office hours.

Vice - Chancellor,
University of Peradeniya,
Peradeniya.

Source: Sunday Observer (2020.10.11)




